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A,ugust 14, 1979

James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comissicn
Office of Inspection and Enforce: rent
Pagion III
799 Roosevelt Foad
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re: IE Bulletin No. 79-19
Special Nuclear Material T vome 97'-1148
Byproduct Material License 34-10864-01

The following information is furnished in response to IE Bulletin No. 79-19
mceived in ycur letter of 10 August 1979.

There is no low-level radioactive waste generated in the operations carried
out under licenses SNM-1148 and 34-10864-01. As I understand IE Bulletin No.
79-19, this means we do not have to take the other actions specified in that
bulletin.

Spcemly, ,
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Gorden L. Griffith, Chainran
Departanent of Physics
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